Subject FW: FE Parish Meeting 14th April 2022
From Daniel Young

To clerk@eandkpc.co.uk <clerk@eandkpc.co.uk>, Kevin Park - Liz
, longmoorhead
Nancy Rowson >, nc

>, Sandra Guise
>, Sarah Sharpe

Date 06/05/2022 12:14

All,

Please find attached a note issued to Kevin and Mark, thanking them for the time at the meeting held on the 14™, and a reminder of there

commitment on the night to review and submit their consultation process for consideration.

Dan

From: Daniel Young

Sent: 05 May 2022 15:56

To: May, Kevin <kevin.may@forestryengland.uk>; Holroyd, Mark <mark.holroyd @forestryengland.uk>
Subject: FE Parish Meeting 14th April 2022

Dear Kevin and Mark,

Thank you for the time you spent at Ennerdale Bridge at the Public Meeting on Thursday 14th April to provide an update on Forestry
England’s operations and to answer questions from the public.

The level of attendance and the number of questions raised demonstrated the absolute need for such events as well as the strength of
feeling across the breadth of the community on a range of Forestry England and Wild Ennerdale topics.

We did provide a list of the written questions and although the questions from the floor were wider than that, a written response to the
listed questions would be welcomed.

We will be reviewing the issues raised and how to take them forward, however one of the most prominent was about the proposed
consultation process. The question was put....

..." I was heartened to hear your openness about the consultation process, and that you think there is some work that needs to take place

there... can we be confident you will not initiate any formal consultation on the beaver until the consultation process is properly defined and
agreed & you have a full set of data to put forward and a legal permission from the government to do so as at the moment wild releases are

not permitted”

It is understood you agreed to this, and that you will communicate to the Parish Council what your consultation plan is, including citizen
space, and this will enable the community to respond on what additional things Forestry England need to do leading up to a License
Application, and Forestry England will respond to that.

Can you confirm that this understanding is correct and provide an indication of when we cangpect to receive your consultation plan.

Yours

Daniel Young
Parish Council Chairman



